No.D8/63014/2015
Police Headquarters
Kerala, Thiruvananthapuram

Dated: D5.2015.

ircular No. 20

Sub: Investigation of cases of missing person/children - further
instructions - reg.
Ref: 1. PHQ Circular No.17/2014 dtd 12.7.14.
2.Govt, Lr. 11491 /SS.A2/15/Home dtd 28.4.2015.,
3.D.0 Lr.No.8/3/2007-PRP &P dtd 16.1.2015 of the Joint
Secretary, (Training & Research), NHRC.

Detailed instructions have been issued as per PHQ Circular No.17/2014
regarding action to be taken in the investigation of cases of missing
persons/children on the basis of the instructions issued by the National
Human Rights Commissions. The following instructions are being issued for
strict compliance of all the units:-

All incidents of missing children in the state should mandatorily be
reported to the newly constituted National Commission for Protection of
Child Rights(NCPCR) in the address given below, within 24 hours of such
occurrence. Failure toreport promptly would give rise to the presumption
that there was an attempt to suppress the incident. The reporting should be
done promptly and the procedure could be the same as is being followed by
the concerned authorities for reporting custodial death cases to the NHRC.
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